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 3rd March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Tuesday 31st March, Year 2 will be opening their very own ‘Inventors and 

Pioneers’ Exhibition. You are welcome to come and visit your child’s classroom 

which will display some of the fantastic work they have created over the term.   

The exhibition will open at 2:30pm until the end of the school day. Please enter 

through the playground entrance as normal. (Younger siblings are welcome but 

buggies should be left outside the classroom, thank you.) 

We hope to see you there! 

Miss Bradley and Miss Johnstone 

Year 2 Teachers                                                                                             
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